Dear [Church Name] Members,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining a safe and
secure environment for all our congregants, we would like to inform you that we have revised
our safety protocols.

Revised Safety Protocols:

Increased sanitization measures before and after services.

Mandatory face masks for all attendees.

Social distancing guidelines to be followed in seating arrangements.
Regular health checks for staff and volunteers.

Emergency response procedures updated and reviewed with all personnel.

We encourage everyone to familiarize yourself with these updated protocols as we strive to keep
our community healthy and safe. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach
out to [Contact Information].

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Church Name]



